
Ardoch Strings: Instrumental Opportunities
Report for Autumn (Aug-Oct) 2019

Pupils benefiting from the project
Numbers are always fewer in the Autumn term as the 
P3s do not start until the new grant year in October. 
Five P3s have signed up to start lessons in the new 
term. Pupil numbers are as follows:

P4s 7
P5s 4
P6s 5
P7s 3
Total: 19

Ardoch Strings after school club
This does not run in the Autumn term.

Performances and assessments
Three candidates did their Grade 1 violin at the 
Stirling Exam Centre in June. Results have come in 
since the last report: a merit and two distinctions. 
Well done Tom, Olly and Alex!

Fiona Chalamanda
October 2019


